
	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	
September/October 2018 

Dear Friends and Faithful Supporters, 

“Sing unto the LORD, bless his name; shew forth his salvation 
from day to day.”       Psalm 96:2 

 The Faith Independent Baptist Church Choir sang to the Lord in the village of Loretto here in Grenada for a 
very special visitation.  They sang four songs that told of God’s plan of salvation ending with “God’s Final Call” as 
an invitation for the listeners to accept Christ as Savior.  We stopped at five different locations to sing.  Some people 
stopped to listen or leaned out of the windows of their houses, some walked by, and one shop even turned off their 
music so they could hear.  It was a tremendous testimony for the church and choir, and we pray that it planted the 
seed of the gospel in many hearts. 
 The pre-schoolers are back singing praises to the Lord with the start of the new school year.  We have nine 
wonderful students who are slowly adjusting to pre-school.  Now those who walk by the school can once again hear 
their voices as they sing and say their memory verses.  Momma puts the verses they learn to song to help them to 
learn them more quickly, and the children love to sing! In addition, we are always amazed at the number of parents 
who are proud to tell us how their children say the verses at home and sing the songs they have learned.  It has 
proven to be a witness to many of these parents who are not saved.  Please pray that we will see some of these 
parents attend the church and come to know Christ this year. 

                                                                               !  

 A growing number of teenage girls have begun attending services.  I am especially burdened for this age 
group as a majority of them are not saved.  The Girls Cooking Class which meets once a month has grown in 
number so I am looking at starting a class on Sunday nights for these girls.   
 Truly there is much to sing praise to the Lord for, but there is also much more work yet to be done here in 
Grenada and many more souls that need to be reached for Christ.  Your prayers and support are valued greatly.   

   Serving together with you to reach the children of Grenada, 

       Carrie Mathena 
                   3 John 4 
              678-608-2173


